
Home Teaching & 
Learning

Microsoft Teams



1. Arrangements for live lessons
Due to the current national lockdown you will be learning via Microsoft Teams.

Year 7 begin live learning on Monday 11th January.  Some parts of your lessons will require 

independent work too.  

To access your live lessons you need to do the following:

• Go onto office 365

• Accept the emailed Teams invites that will be sent from your teachers in time for lessons to begin on 

Monday

• Log onto Microsoft Teams

• Open your calendar and click ‘join’ on the relevant lesson at the time of that lesson – this will then 

take you to the live lesson.

• You follow your usual timetable (in the back of your planner)

• Lessons begin at the usual times but last 50 minutes to allow for a break between lessons.

Follow the more detailed guidance on the following slides so that you are able to access all of your 

learning effectively from Monday 11th January 2021.



Guidance for accessing ‘live lessons’ through Teams
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Guidance for accessing ‘live lessons’ 
through Teams



Student Expectations For Live Lessons



Student Expectations For Live Lessons



2. Arrangements for independent learning

Due to the current national lockdown you will be learning via Microsoft Teams.

Many of your lessons will be live but all will involve some independent learning / tasks.  

Some of your lessons will be entirely independent so you need to access those yourself as follows:

To access your independent lessons you need to do the following:

• Go onto office 365

• Log onto Microsoft Teams.

• Click on your class channel for the appropriate subject (remember you are following your usual 

timetable in the back of your planner)

• Click on ‘files’ on the top tool bar then ‘class materials’ then click on the folder with the relevant 

week and date to find the lesson (eg: WK16 11.01.21)

• Follow the more detailed guidance on the following slides so that you are able to access your 

independent learning effectively from Monday 11th January 2021.



You will find lesson resources in the file section

Click on the word ‘Files’



Find click on the correct week number & the date 
that week begins – these match your planner



Click on ‘Lessons’ if you are looking for resources, or 
‘Homework’ if something has been set using Teams.



Find the correct day and lesson folder



Click on the resources for the lesson

You should read the PPt / notes carefully and complete all available tasks to 
the best of your ability. You can contact your teacher through Teams or via 
email if you need any additional help or guidance, but remember they will be 
teaching lessons so may take some time to respond.



Your education really matters. 

We will do all we can to ensure you 
always have the best possible 
opportunity to learn at St Mary’s.

We need you to play your part.


